


City of McKinney, Texas 

 
Re: 801 North Tennessee Street Redevelopment 

Dear City of McKinney Planning Department, 

I am writing to strongly express my unequivocal support for the redevelopment project proposed 
by Jason Rose at the northwest corner of North Tennessee Street and East Heard Street in 
downtown McKinney. 

After meeting with the architect and developer and thoroughly reviewing the plans for this 
property, I am confident that this redevelopment will be a transformative and essential addition 
to our community. The proposed vision aligns with the needs of our growing downtown area and 
will bring significant positive impact to the local economy, aesthetics, and overall vitality of 
McKinney. 

I fully endorse the project’s goals and proposed use, and I strongly encourage the City to support 
its approval. 

Please feel free to reach out if you require any further information or would like to discuss my 
support in more detail. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Billy Simmons 
509 Heard Street 

 
 

 

 



April, 2025 
 
City of McKinney, Texas 
 
Re: 801 North Tennessee Street Redevelopment 

Dear City of McKinney Planning Department, 

I am writing to express my full support for the proposed redevelopment project at the northwest 
corner of North Tennessee Street and East Heard Street in downtown McKinney, led by Jason 
Rose. 

Having met with the architect and developer and reviewed the plans for the property, I am 
confident that this redevelopment will positively contribute to the area. I fully support both the 
proposed use and the overall vision for this project. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need further information. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Marc Steib 
509 Heard Street 
 







April 2025 

Randy Smith 
D & M Plumbing Contractors 
303 E Josephine 
McKinney, TX 75069 
(903) 413-5008 

Dear City of McKinney, 

I am writing as a local downtown McKinney affiliated plumbing contractor to express my 
support for the redevelopment initiatives led by Ron Lustig and Jason Rose. Over the years, we 
have had the privilege of collaborating with them on numerous projects, many of which have 
been in downtown McKinney. 

Both Mr. Lustig and Mr. Rose consistently demonstrate an exceptional level of attention to detail 
and quality in their work. I wholeheartedly support their efforts, particularly the proposed mixed-
use/residential development at 801 North Tennessee Street. 

Downtown McKinney has greatly benefited from the efforts of local developers who are 
committed to improving our community, and Mr. Lustig and Mr. Rose have exemplified this 
dedication. Their projects have positively impacted the area, and I believe their continued work 
will further enhance the vitality of our downtown. 

I look forward to the opportunity to continue working with them on future projects and to 
contributing to the ongoing improvement of our neighborhood. 

Please accept this letter as my formal endorsement of their proposed plans for 801 North 
Tennessee Street. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (903) 413-5008. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Randy Smith 
(903) 413-5008 
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Jason Rose

From: Jimmy Galaviz <jgalaviz78@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 8:39 AM
To: Jason Rose
Subject: Re: proposed redevelopment at 801 North Tennessee Street in McKinney

Jason sorry for the delay.  Let me m ow if this is good or needs to be taken down a notch.   
 
 

My name is Jimmy Galaviz and I have been a proud resident and business owner in 
McKinney for the past 19 years and live right acrossed the street from this project. In that 
time, I’ve witnessed our city’s incredible growth and evolution, and I appreciate the 
thoughtful direction and vision that our leadership continues to uphold. McKinney has 
always struck a balance between progress and charm, and I believe that’s what makes this 
city so special. 
 

I am writing today to express my support for the project being presented by Mr. Rose. I 
believe his development aligns well with the future we are building for McKinney, and I 
fully support his efforts to bring something fresh and well-designed to our community. 
 

I am particularly in favor of incorporating pavers into the design, as I believe they will 
provide a distinctive and attractive aesthetic that enhances the character of the area. This 
detail, while seemingly small, can make a big impact in drawing people in and giving the 
neighborhood a unique appeal that sets it apart. 
 

Our city thrives when we encourage thoughtful development that respects the character of 
our community while also inviting growth and vitality. I believe this project will 
contribute positively to the area and reflect the kind of smart progress that continues to 
make McKinney a great place to live and do business. 
 

Thank you for your time and continued dedication to our city. 

 
 
 
Jimmy Galaviz 
(214)714-5382 
BeautifulHairMcKinney.com 
LoneStarLakeRentals.com 



Ian MacLean 
1104 S. Tennessee Street 
McKinney, TX 75069 
 

City of McKinney, 

I currently reside at the “Dowell House,” also known as the Benji House, located at 1104 
South Tennessee Street that I originally purchased from Ron Lusting and Jason Rose in 
2020. It was evident that their interest was in attracting someone who exuded a passion 
for putting their time and energy into revitalizing this downtown McKinney treasure and 
we found a fit from the beginning. 

Throughout the process of embarking on such an adventure I have come to know Ron 
and Jason personally. In recognition and appreciation for the time, energy, and passion I 
put into restoring an irreplaceable downtown McKinney treasure they forwent profit in 
selling me two of their additional lots adjoining me to assist me in my venture of 
restoring one of McKinney’s oldest and most recognized historic properties. 

In addition to my work on the “Dowell House I have recently embarked upon restorative 
endeavors in and around the downtown and become heavily involved in the 
community. 

Having come to know Ron and Jason personally, I encourage you to support them in 
their endeavors in downtown McKinney. In having dealt with them, I can personally 
attest to their willingness to put their passion and energy toward improving the 
downtown recognizing the value that exists beyond simply profit, rarely found 
nowadays. 
 
I am happy to share my experience with Ron and Jason. Feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ian MacLean 
1104 S. Tennessee Street 
McKinney, Texas 75069 
(214) 893-9846 T. 
ibmaclean@gmail.com 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3/19/2025 

 
 
Dear City of McKinney, 

As a downtown McKinney business owner I would like to express my support for 
the proposed development located at 801 North Tennessee Street. This area of 
downtown McKinney is in need of reinvestment and having reviewed the 
developer's plans for the area I support it and hope it leads to additional much 
needed capital investment and improvement for the area. 

Being in the sign business, I interact with a variety of developers and as a result 
pay a little more attention to the development in the downtown than others might. 
This developer's project stand out. Their attention to detail gives them a trademark 
not typically seen with most developers. 

Please accept this letter of support for this proposed redevelopment along North 
Tennessee Street. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Vance Skinner 
Owner 
Signarama 
1502 West University Drive 
McKinney, Texas 75069 

 



Dear City of McKinney, 

I have been a resident of McKinney since 2014 and currently live at 803 West Street in the 
downtown area. I love living and walking in the charming downtown district. It’s what makes 
McKinney special. 

When I first moved downtown, I rented a house designed and built by Ron Lustig and Jason 
Rose (as I looked to buy a home) on North Kentucky. I loved the house design and community 
their rentals created. After many walks, I could spot their creative endeavors throughout 
downtown. 

I recently learned of the proposed developments at 815 North Kentucky Street and 801 North 
Tennessee Street. This area of McKinney, which I lived only blocks from, desperately needs a 
developer that can give it charm and a way to integrate it into the downtown area. There are 
currently charming businesses desperately attempting to survive, but the surrounding area needs 
a little attention.  

I have a daughter transitioning into adulthood and attempted to find her nearby housing and 
shared my search with Jason Rose. I expressed a desperate need for living options that were 
attractive, well built, and part of the community. He shared his proposed development at 801 
North Tennessee detailing his intentions to create a unique streetscape with architectural appeal, 
including the use of pavers, charm, and a historic feel to design an urban streetscape fronting 
Tennessee Street.  

I want to share my enthusiastic support for this project with you. Based on my firsthand 
experience, I believe Lustig and Rose’s commitment to quality and attention to detail will 
contribute greatly to the continued improvement and charm of downtown McKinney, especially 
this neglected section of town. 

Please accept my wholehearted endorsement of this local development. I have no doubt that this 
project will enhance the area and expand the downtown needs well.  

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me. I love this area and want to keep the 
historic charm alive. 

Warmly, 
 

 
 
Angelle Gremillion 
 
214-546-2520 
803 West Street 
McKinney, TX 
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